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Docket No. 50-409

Dairyland Power Cooperative

ATTN: Mr. F. W. Linder
Gener:l Manager

2615 East Avenue - South

LaCrosse, WI 54601

Gentlemen:

This confirms arrangements for a meeting to be held between representatives
of the Dairyland Power Cooperative and the Nuclear Regulatory Commission at
the Region III Office, Glen Ellyn, Illinois, on July 28, 1980, at 10:00 a.m.
(CDT).

The agenda for this meeting will include discussions of the recent security
inspection findings, your schedule for implementing security plan commitments
and matters relating to the inoperability of certain security systems.

We appreciate the opportunity to discuss these matters with you.

Sincerely,

James G. Keppler
Director

cc: Mr. R. Shimshak, Plant
Superintendent, LACBWR
Central Files
Reproduction Unit NRC 20b
PDR
Local PDR
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